
 

 

 

 

PD, PP&S/BM/29                                                 September 22, 2017 

Dear Professional Colleagues,  

 

Sub. :  Support to Foreign Investors for setting up business in India 

 
The Institute is dedicated to the service of the Nation while establishing, 
promoting and sustaining the global parameters of governance at par. 
With this, Institute is persistently supporting the Government of India in 
its pursuits towards nation building. In line to our whole hearted support 
for “Vision New India”, the Institute shall be pleased to extend its 
association to persons/companies overseas with the guidance and 
facilitation on setting up business in India.  
 
Taking forward this initiative, recently we met the officials of various 
Indian Overseas Mission (Ambassador/Consulate General etc.) 
 
We are pleased to inform you that High Commission of India at Kenya and 
High Commission of India at Malaysia has placed the link of ICSI’s website 
along with ICSI logo at its website https://www.hcinairobi.co.ke/ and 
https://www.indianhighcommission.com.my/respectively as mark to 
apprise the populace in respective countries with the ease and 
information on setting up business in India. Other Indian overseas 
mission also assured for placing of ICSI link at their website. 
 

 

Regards, 

 

CS (Dr.) Shyam Agrawal 
President 

 

 

https://www.hcinairobi.co.ke/
https://www.indianhighcommission.com.my/


  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


